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People With Disabilities Need You!

Thank you for being an advocate for people with disabilities in Illinois.
Together, we secured a $170 million increase last year from the state –
more than any fiscal year in memory – but nowhere near what is needed to
support the community agencies that care for and enrich the lives of people
with disabilities 24/7/365.
 
We usually have longer time to advocate, but this year is different. 

The Illinois Senate and House are planning to adjourn much earlier this
year (April 8, 2022) in order to accommodate local and statewide elections.
It will be more important than ever to show strong, united support. 

We have less than two months to make our voice heard! 

https://youtu.be/D56Kf-Tzxms
https://files.constantcontact.com/2aedded9101/ef9978c4-56c5-4c88-873d-5f5e97d7cc97.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/2aedded9101/6c13ec4e-bda1-4367-906c-9c1de6844e3d.pdf


Take Action

Let's Get Moving!

The UCP Seguin Stroll & Roll Is Here

Join us on Sunday, May 1st at Herrick Lake Forest
Preserve in Wheaton for the first ever UCP Seguin
Stroll & Roll! All ages and abilities are welcome as we
enjoy a multi-distance walk around beautiful Herrick
Lake. Highlights include games, kids races, family
friendly activities, and a picnic.

Register
Now

The Big Event

Save the Date!

Roll the dice and take a chance as we are
transported back to old Las Vegas for UCP
Seguin's Big Event.

You won't want to miss our premier fundraising
event of the year on Thursday, June 23rd at
Signature Events in Woodridge.

Learn More

Philanthropists In Action

Devoted Parents Seek and Find
the Best Care for Their Son 

Shankar and Devi Sanwalani have
devoted their lives to ensuring their
son Vikas receives the care he needs
and deserves. In 1975, at the age of
three, Vikas was diagnosed with
Autism Spectrum Disorder.

At a time when children and adults with developmental disabilities were
isolated from society and forced to live in institutions, the Sanwalanis were
committed to keeping their son at home and finding professionals and
services to aid in his care. Read more...

Stories of Philanthropy

https://www.theydeservemore.com/take-action/
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/oOtAQg?vid=q3gaq
https://ucpseguin.org/get_involved/events/the-big-event.html
https://files.constantcontact.com/2aedded9101/bd23a9d7-c4f5-48f3-891a-c7885ed4ed2d.pdf


This story is just one of ten in "Philanthropists in Action :
A Book of Tributes" . The stories captured in this book are
inspiring and allow us to recognize individuals and
families who have played an integral part in the success
of UCP Seguin. 

Is Fostering For You?

Get More Information

Donate to Create Life Without
Limits
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